CENSUSZOZO(

CAMERON COUNTY

August 20, 2019

Cameron County Residents,

The U.S. Census Bureau will begin the next phase in making sure Cameron County gets a complete count
in 2020. Beginning August 18, 2019 through November 11, 2019, address canvassing conducted by U.S.
Census workers will begin. In conjunction with local municipalities, Cameron County is an active
participant in the 2020 Census work.

The Address Canvassing Operation implements methods to improve and refine the U.S. Census Bureau’s
address list in advance of the 2020 Census. Census workers will be visiting your neighborhoods to conduct
accurate listing of addresses and the physical location of each living quarter, no other questions will be
asked. This operation will ensure that residents are invited to participate in the census for 2020.

Cameron County residents are encouraged to participate in this operation. Your participation will affect
the success of the census. Our mission is to ensure that all residents in Cameron County are counted during
the upcoming U.S. Census. Because undercounted residents have been denied an equal voice in our
government, this would deprive our communities of federal and state funding. Key infrastructure including
schools, health care, housing, transportation and community development would be affected.

The U.S. Census Bureau will conduct its official Census 2020 beginning March 12, 2020 thru July 31,
2020. We need everyone to participate and help elected officials, community leaders, and stakeholders
make this a success. We need you to make the 2020 Census Count!

Please visit the following link to identify a Census Bureau field representative and for more information:
https://www .census.gov/programs-surveys/surveyhelp/verify-a-survey.html#person

Eddie Trevifio, Jr.
Cameron County Judge



